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Comments: | have property at Wilkerson Pass Estates on county Road 90.

| strongly oppose the proposed 704 shooting range. This is too close to a planned community neighbor hood. A
large open range shooting sight (100+) will bring excessive if not constant noise, increased traffic, and most
likely increased trash to the area. The proposed sight is within a wildlife corridor negatively impacting elk, deer,
and antelope.

I don't expect this will eliminate dispersed shooting. There aren't enough rangers to police the area.

there has to be better location not so close to a planned community.

I just recently found out about the planned shooting range. | found the website to be kind of vague and difficult to
navigate. It seems as though there is also a proposed sight on the South side of Stoll and Pulver mountain.
This would mean constant noise from the echoes off the mountains. It doesn't make sense to have two shooting
ranges this close together.



